
January 2, 2007 

KS ENGINEERS MOVES NEW YORK CITY OFFICE TO 65 BROADWAY 

To serve our clients better, KS Engineers, P.C. (KSE) is moving its New York City office 
to a bigger location.  Effective January 15, 2007, KSE New York City office will be 
located at the following address.  Phone and fax numbers will remain the same as before.  

 KS Engineers, P.C.  Tel: (212) 616-2657 
 65 Broadway, Suite 401 Fax: (212) 616-3060 
 New York, NY 10006  E-Mail: info@kseng.com 
 
 Mr. Diego Alaimo, P.E. who has recently joined KSE will be heading up the New York 
City office.  Mr. Alaimo has 33 years of successful experience in design and construction 
management of bridges, water, wastewater and transportation projects.  He is a licensed 
professional engineer in New York, New Jersey, Pennsylvania, Connecticut, and Florida.  
Mr. Alaimo holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Civil Engineering, a Master’s Degree in 
Environmental Engineering and additional postgraduate engineering credits from 
Columbia University.  He has managed complex engineering projects throughout the 
Northeast from proposal, to design and construction.  Mr. Alaimo will focus on 
expanding KSE’s presence in the City and State of New York. 
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